
 

 

 

 

Date:    July 6, 2018 

 

Subject:   Notice of Long-List – Architect/Engineering Team Selection 

   James Building Demolition and Replacement 

   State College, PA  

  

To: Ballinger 

 BIG (Bjarke Ingels Group) 

Bohlin Cywinski Jackson 

DLR Group 

ENNEAD 

Kieran Timberlake  

KSS Architects + Trahan Architects 

NADAAA + Spillman Farmer  

SHoP Architects 

SLAM Collaborative 

Snohetta 

ZGF 

 

NOTICE OF LONG-LIST 

 

Penn State University wants to thank everyone involved in the (61) sixty-one Letters of Interest 

submitting for this exciting project.  Most importantly, we want to congratulate the above firms, 

who make up the Long-List for this project.  The above teams will be invited to respond to a Request 

for Proposal (RFP) for the James Building Demolition and Replacement project. 

 

We are putting some final touches on the RFP, which will be posted on July 9th, 2018.  Responses to 

this Request for Proposal, will due to my office by Noon on July 27, 2018.  After review of the RFPs 

the Screening Committee will identify a short list of three teams to be interviewed on August 30, 

2018.  With the final selection to be announced at the Board of Trustees meeting on September 14, 

2018, and posted to this website. 

 

Thank you for your anticipated participation in this RFP process.  The Pennsylvania State University 

looks forward to reviewing your responsive proposal for this important project. 

 

 Respectfully, 

 

Greg Kufner, AIA, NCARB 

 
University Architect 

The Pennsylvania State University 

206 Physical Plant Building, University Park, PA 16802  

Phone: 814-865-4402 | Email: gak21@psu.edu 
 

 


